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Zonta Club of Wynnum Redland Inc.

PO Box 132

Capalaba 

Queensland 4157 


AREA 3 DISTRICT 22
CHARTER DATE: 24 SEPTEMBER 1981

wynnumredlands@zontadistrict22.org

NEWSLETTER  JUNE 2009
PRESIDENT: Margaret Finegan (HM 3207 4442)

CORRESPONDENCE: Janet Mylne (HM 3399 3342)

TREASURER: Philippa Donaldson (MOB 0411 875 234)

NEWSLETTER: Gail Abbott (HM 3849 3995)

CALENDAR
MAY
28th Australia’s Biggest Morning Tea at Marilyn Steenland’s home
JUNE
1st Dinner Meeting
6th Sausage Sizzle

7th Sausage Sizzle

JULY

23rd Christmas in July

SEPTEMBER 
25-27TH District Conference
NOVEMBER
8th   Zonta’s 90th Birthday
DINNER MEETING DETAILS

DATE 
MONDAY 1st June  NOTE!!!  THIS IS THE 1ST MONDAY IN JUNE
VENUE
 Alexandra Hills Hotel
TIME
6.30 for 7 pm
Please  send apologies to Phillipa by Thursday 28th May
Club policy confirmed at the February meeting is that $2 admin is paid when an apology is given to the Treasurer by noon the Thursday prior to the dinner meeting. After that date $30 is due and an invoice will be sent.

ZONTA BIRTHDAYS FOR JUNE
There are no Members with Birthdays in June.
PRESIDENTS REPORT 

What a busy month this has been. The AGM started the ball rolling and we look forward to another productive year. The board has not changed for the next 12 months so it has been a seamless changeover, which was held last night at my home. We had a pleasant evening of fellowship with the nominating committee and I would like to thank the cooks, everything was delicious.

The TAFE Scholarships were presented to four young women on the 6th May; once again it was inspiring to hear their stories. Judith hopes to get a story to the Bayside Bulletin for some publicity.

On the 13th May I represented the club at the opening of the new exhibit on the Redlands at the Museum. The Governor opened the exhibit and spoke warmly of the Museum. Our Women of the Redlands was featured and it was good to revisit that display.

The garage sale was once again a big success. It is a lot of work but worthwhile in the end. There was very little left over, at the end of the sale we took the books to Rotary, the bric-a-brac to Footprints and the remnants to recycling at Birkdale. I would like to thank all the members and special thanks to the friends and family who helped us. Unfortunately the date clashed with a RWIN Mother’s Day function at which Joy Bonney was the main guest speaker. Sorry we could not be there for you Joy we certainly needed the manpower at the garage sale, but from all accounts it was a lovely luncheon.

The Relay for Life went ahead at Ormiston College last Saturday. It was a lot easier serving the Cancer Survivors afternoon tea in the function room at the college. Thanks to all who contributed, the survivors were very grateful and it is a worthwhile service to the community. Jill Allen once again made the banner that is carried at the commencement of the relay. This Thursday 28th at 10 am we meet at Marilyn Steenland’s home for the biggest cup of tea. Please bring a plate of food to share. Thank you Marilyn for making your home available.

Stephanie has arranged a breast care contact for us at the Mater Private Redlands. There is now a surgeon performing mastectomies there so we will be directing our cushions to that hospital in future. We will be having the next working bee in July/August as we have some in stock now.

Please remember the Sausage Sizzle at Bunnings Victoria Pt on Saturday 6th and Sunday 7th June. This is a solid fundraiser for us and it does require a lot of work, so please help. Marilyn will be finalizing details at the June 1st meeting so if you are not going to be at that meeting and you can help in some way please let Marilyn know. 

I would also like to remind everyone that Sigma Beta Phi is holding a High Tea at RQYS Manly on Tuesday 16th June at 11 am. Janet has a contact number for that club if anyone is able to go. The ladies from Sigma Beta Phi support us and it would be good if we can respond in kind. 

Margaret Finegan

President

SERVICE and FUNDRAISING REPORT 

On Thursday 28th May Marilyn Steenland will host a morning tea for Australia’s Biggest Morning Tea. Please let Marilyn know at the meeting if you are able to attend.

The next fundraising event is the Sausage Sizzle at Bunnings Victoria Point on 6th and 7th June.
Any donations for Pamper Packs can be brought to any meeting.

STATUS OF WOMEN

The TAFE Scholarships were presented to four young women on the 6th May. Once again it was inspiring to hear their stories. Judith hopes to get a story to the Bayside Bulletin for some publicity.

UNITED NATIONS
Jill would like to hear any ideas for our spring walk this year.

PR & PROGRAMME

Mary Lou is away overseas.  We hope she is having a wonderful time.
MEMBERSHIP & ORGANIZATION 

We may have 3 guests for our June meeting.
GENERAL NEWS 

.
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